
 
 
Date: July 30, 2019 4:14 PM 
 
To: Local Enforcement Agencies  
 
TO: Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Hank Brady, Implementation Manager SB 1383  
 
SUBJECT: Draft Program Environmental Impact Report for the Adoption of Regulations for 
Short-Lived Climate Pollutants: Organic Waste Methane Emission Reduction (SCH 
#2018122023). 45-day Public Comment Period: July 30, 2019 – September 13, 2019  
 
The California Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery (CalRecycle), as the California 
Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) lead agency, has released a Draft Program Environmental Impact 
Report (EIR) for the Statewide Adoption of Regulations for Short-Lived Climate Pollutants (SLCP): 
Organic Waste Methane Emission Reduction.  The public review and comment period for the Draft 
Program EIR will be July 30, 2019 through September 13, 2019. 
 
Public Hearing:  
During the review period, CalRecycle will hold a hearing on August 20, 2019 at 1:00 PM to discuss 
the Draft Program EIR and receive comments. The hearing will be held at: 
 
Cal EPA Building, Byron Sher Auditorium 
1001 I Street, 2nd Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
  
Written comments, and comments made at the hearing should be germane to the substance of the 
environmental analysis presented in the Draft EIR. 
 
Document Availability: 
This Draft EIR is available for review online at the Short-Lived Climate Pollutants Rulemaking Page 
 
It can also be reviewed in person, along with all documents cited in the Draft EIR, on any business 
day between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. at CalRecycle’s offices at 1001 I Street in Sacramento. Please 
contact Marcus Santillano by email at the address below if you would like to schedule review of the 
document in person. 
 
Written comments or questions concerning this Draft EIR should be directed to the name and address 
listed below:  
 
Mail: 
CalRecycle 
Attn: Marcus Santillano  
P.O. Box 4025 
1001 I Street 
Sacramento, CA 95812-4025 
  
Email: slcp.organics@CalRecycle.ca.gov 

https://www.calrecycle.ca.gov/Laws/Rulemaking/SLCP/
mailto:slcp.organics@CalRecycle.ca.gov


Thank you for your interest and participation in this process. 
  
For more information go to Short-Lived Climate Pollutants. To unsubscribe from the Short-Lived 
Climate Pollutants listserv, please go to the Listserv Home Page. 
 
This announcement is being sent on behalf of the Permitting and Assistance Branch, CalRecycle 
 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.calrecycle.ca.gov%2FOrganics%2FSLCP%2F&data=02%7C01%7CLEAInfo%40CalRecycle.ca.gov%7Cf7dce944667f41f9cc1a08d715409b71%7Ca4c5f142282344b9a970816a20aaabee%7C0%7C0%7C637001240715664201&sdata=WU5oqi3eyGPUSnXfODl4ZAq8ZFyB7O2ej1lfBvrefJo%3D&reserved=0
https://www2.calrecycle.ca.gov/Listservs/Unsubscribe/152

